From: M Hollman
To: Illinois State Representative Darlene Senger
Cc: Millie Davis, National Council of Teachers of English
Subject: Congratulations!
Sent: Nov 7, 2012 8:12 PM

Hi, Darlene,



You have been so attentive to providing information to your constituents recently.  It is much appreciated. And, I know it must feel good to return to the legislature with support and security.


I hope to talk with you again before too long about education issues in Illinois.  I think all of us want to know what is happening with the Common Standards.  AND - with the firms who are developing tests to evaluate implementation.  It seems to be hard for the ordinary - even the persistent - IL citizen to understand what is going on.


My plan is to e-mail you after Thanksgiving, and I hope to set up a meeting with you before the holidays.

May your Thanksgiving be blessed and abundant,


Marilyn J. Hollman
Policy Advocate, National Council of Teachers of English

